
From: jay.bevard@gmail.com
To: Russell Ford
Subject: RE: Private Road Case # RN 2021-005 (Westport)
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 2:07:32 PM

Hello Russell,  
Thank you for following up on the canceled agenda item on 12-12-2023 . I received your
letter dated of January 24, 2023; Notice of Public Hearing set for February 9, 2023 at
13:30.-
I also reviewed the public comments submitted by John Allison and Rebecca Picard, and I
fully concur and support their recommendations as presented. I believe this presents full
consensus from the affected landowners on this agenda item.  If you need this in writing
and mailed to your office prior to the 2-9-2023 meeting please let me know.
 
Thank you
Jay Bevard
 
 
 
From: Russell Ford <fordr@mendocinocounty.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 11:49 AM
To: jay.bevard@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Private Road Case # RN 2021-005 (Westport)
 
Good morning Jay.
 
I was responding to a separate comment on this project and it looks like I’ve never responded to this

email.  I apologize if I’ve missed it; yes, this project was rescheduled to the February 9th ZA meeting
along with a handful of other road names.  That agenda page can be viewed here. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.
 
-Russ
 
Russell D. Ford
Senior Planner
Mendocino County Planning & Building Services
860 N. Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482
 
 
 

From: jay.bevard@gmail.com <jay.bevard@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 2:01 PM
To: Russell Ford <fordr@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: RE: Private Road Case # RN 2021-005 (Westport)
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Hello Mr. Ford,
I see this item was not included on 12-12-2023 agenda. I logged on to the Zoom Meeting to
confirm, because the County  Website listed the agenda as January 12, 2022. I had a
microphone issue, so my apologies to the attendees for any delay incurred.
 
Would it be fair to assume this will be on the next Zoning Admin meeting in February?
 
Jay Bevard
33901 Seascape Dr
Westport, CA
530-739-8831
 
 
 
From: Russell Ford <fordr@mendocinocounty.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:46 PM
To: jay.bevard@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Private Road Case # RN 2021-005 (Westport)
 
Good afternoon Jay.
 

This project is currently scheduled for review by the Zoning Administrator Thursday, January 12TH

2023.  Staff’s current recommendation is to adopt the name Westport Way for this currently
unnamed frontage road.  Another property owner has suggested the name Shoreline Drive, which
would also be acceptable.  The ZA also has the option to reject the proposal entirely and leave the
road unnamed, but given the recent prioritization of emergency services and specifically fire
response, that option seems less likely.
 
About 10 days prior to the meeting, a copy of the agenda and staff packet will be posted on the
Planning & Building website here.  It will provide contact information should you wish to add
comment to the project, and also a Zoom link or phone number if the meeting is broadcast (we may
be going back to in-person meetings by then).
 
Let me know if you need any other information.
 
-Russ
 
Russell D. Ford
Senior Planner
Mendocino County Planning & Building Services
860 N. Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482
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From: jay.bevard@gmail.com <jay.bevard@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 1:26 PM
To: Russell Ford <fordr@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: Private Road Case # RN 2021-005 (Westport)
 

Mr. Ford,
Can you brief me on the status of the proposed name change as
referenced in your attached letter of Oct. 6, 2022.  I travel extensively
and often don’t receive snail mail for weeks.
 
Thank You,
Jay Bevard
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